St Philip Westbrook News



Friday 7th February 2020

www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk



School closes on Friday 14th February 2020 & we return on Monday 24th February 2020. Please ensure that all money coming into school is in a sealed, named envelope with reason for payment



Follow us on Twitter

@StPhilipCEAP

Star of the Week

The following children have been awarded Star of the Week for showing our Christian value of:

'TRUST'

RecD - Harry

RecP - Arya

RecV/W - Ted

Y1B - Fearne

Y1C - Summer

Y1L - Ayumi

Y2C - Gareth

Y2K - Logan

Y2R - Franklin

Y3E - Alison

Y3H - Cameron

Y3W - Isla

Y4B - Heidi

Y4D - Ollie

Y4Mc - Trishna

Y5A - Aryan

Y5S - Isaac

Y5T/B - James

Y6C - Thomas

Y6H - Olivia

EVERY WORD OF GOD IS PURE; HE IS A SHIELD TO THOSE WHO PUT THEIR TRUST IN HIM. PROVERBS 30:5

Dates for Forthcoming Events

February

10th-Y3 Egyptian dress up day

12th-Y4 Watercycle Workshop

13th-Y4LD Class Worship at 9.00am

24th—Guides & Scouts Association Event when association uniforms can be worn to school.

25th-Y3 Quidditch

March

5th-World Book Day

9th-British Science Week

9th—Y3/Y4 Football Tournament at

Culcheth High School

10th—Parent Consultations

12th-Y5LT/HB Class Worship at

9.00am

12th-Parent Consultations

Holiday Club

We will be running a Holiday Club at Half Term for children who attend St Philip's as follows:

Week Commencing Monday 17th February 2020

£15 per FULL day - 8.30am to 5.00pm

£8 per HALF day - flexible to individual requirements but no more than 4 hours.

Application forms can be found on the school website.

Please note there are only a few places left on Monday and Friday, all other days are now full.



Friends of St Philip's

The Friends of St Philip's are delighted to let you know that they will be hosting a Spring disco for all children on 8th March 2020.

The discos will be held at Penketh Conservative club.

Infant disco-1pm-2.30pm

Junior Disco 3pm-4.30pm.





They are excited to announce that they have booked a children's DJ and entertainer Andy Riley who will host exciting games and lots of fun activities. Tickets are £3 each and there will be opportunity to win a Ruby and Harry chocolate hamper in our raffle on the day.

Ticket order forms will be sent out on 14^{th} February and the closing date for orders will be on 24^{th} February, so please order quickly.

Y3 Egyptian Day

A reminder that we are having an Egyptian Day to end our topic on Monday 10th February. The children will learn about Egyptian writing, Egyptian art and have an Egyptian banquet, tasting food which the people of that time enjoyed. To add to the fun we would be grateful if the children could come into school in Egyptian costume.

Thank you for your continued support.

School Meals

Just to remind parents of children in Yrs 3-6, if you want to change your lunch preference for next half-term inform please us bν email stphilips primary@warrington.gov.uk no later than 10th February.



Safer Internet Day

On Tuesday 11th February our E-Safety Team will lead worship for both infants and Safer juniors as part of Internet Day.

The theme for this year is: Together for a better internet.

The children will focus upon what makes up your online

identity and how to interact positively and safely with online Safer Internet Day technologies.



FOR YOUR CONVENIENCE WE HAVE A POST BOX IN THE SCHOOL MAIN RECEPTION AREA WHICH YOU CAN USE IF THE SCHOOL OFFICE IS BUSY. THIS IS EMPTIED DAILY.



Please can parents send any email enquiries to stphilips_primary@warrington.gov.uk

All other school accounts are not monitored on a daily basis.

World Thinking Day 2020

A reminder that on our first day back after half-term, Monday 24th February, all members of The Scout Association and Girl Guiding UK are allowed to wear their Guiding or Scout uniform to school. This is to celebrate and promote World Thinking Day.





February Half-term Activities

The Families and Wellbeing Information Team have a number of activities taking place during the February half-term. Information about these activities can be found by clicking on the link below.

https://www.mylifewarrington.co.uk/kb5/ warrington/directory/results.page? directorychannel=2 21

The Families and Wellbeing Information Team can be contacted on 01925 442470.

Together we aim high and with God's love we can fly.

